
Report to the Board 20230814 from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission will host a celebration of our building’s 50th anniversary with an 
opening event on Friday, September 8, 5:30-8:00 pm in the Low Tower Mailbox Lobby, 
including the unveiling of a commemorative plaque, the opening of a lobby exhibit, the 
start of access to our online Living History Project of video interviews of long-time 
residents, announcement of the completion of the TowerTalk Archives, a reception and 
a few surprises and honored guests. Special speaker for the evening will be Michael 
Parrie, President of our Board of Directors. 
 
The closing event will be on Sunday, October 8, beginning at 2:00 pm in the Party 
Room and will include our featured speaker, Tim Patricio, General Manager of Park 
Tower Condominium, who has intimately observed our building with an insider’s view 
for almost a third of its life. There will also be a reception with a few surprises and 
special items. 
 
We thank Habitat Corporation, LLC, for designing and contributing the use of our 50th 
anniversary logo and digital frames to ornament our work. 
 
Following these special celebratory events we have planned a movie night on Saturday, 
October 14th, a karaoke+ night on Saturday, November 18th .and our Holiday Cheer 
reception on Friday, December 8th. 
 
Our next commission meeting will be on Tuesday, September 26th, at 7:00 pm on 
Zoom. 
 
Watch our bulletin boards and Tim’s Weekly News & Updates  for further information 
and please join our email list. Write to us at ptcasocial@rcn.com and tell us that you’d 
like to be put on the list. Or see me after tonight’s meeting. 
 
Sincerely submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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